
The Weekly Newsletter of Mr. Courchane, SJE 
September 15, 2023 

"Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life."  John 6:35 
 

Dear Parents and Students: 
 
The 8th Grade Candlemass went very well.  All the students performed well in their duties.  
They can truly be leaders of the school if they set their minds to it. 
 
The 8th Grade also met our buddies and led the Monday prayer service with them.  It is 
wonderful to see the different grade levels interacting. 
 
Believe it or not, the 8th graders have started working on their JOG slideshows.  They will need 
all the family and activity pictures they can get.  You can email them to me, send in actual 
photos, etc. 
 
I have received fewer than half the Friday folder slips back.  Please try to sign it and return it 
each week. 
 
Please keep asking your student to see his or her Friday folder and honor card at least once a 
week.  You can ask me questions on the Friday folder slip, via email at 
mcourchane@sje.school, or in person, of course. 
 

Important September Dates 
 
September 19 – “Safeguarding God’s Children” Session at  SJE 5:30-8:30 P.M. 
September 19 - September Birthdays Out of Uniform 
September 22 – Chesterton Academy Visit 
September 25 - Picture Retake Day 
September 26 - St. Matthias Parish School high school information night from 6:30 -7:30 PM for students in 
grades 6-8 

 
Sincerely,  

Mr. Courchane 
8th Grade Homeroom     
Middle School Science and Religion 

“Deeds will not be less valiant because they are unpraised.” 

 J. R. R. Tolkien 
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